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I am pleased to extend warm greetings on behalf of the United States on the
occasion of Portugal Day.

The United States and Portugal share a close bond, dating back to the
founding of the United States. Our alliance is built upon and strengthened by
innumerable ties of friendship and family. The transatlantic relationship
between the United States and Portugal remains vital today. Our two countries
cooperate closely through NATO and the United Nations in support of global
peace and security.

On this important occasion, we reiterate our commitment to further deepen the
friendship between the United States and Portugal and look forward to
continued cooperation with our Portuguese partners.
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